
How to Repay 

UI Overpayments 

Mail repayments directly to: 

Benefit Payment Control 

PO Box 8007 

Little Rock, AR 72203-8007 

Notice of Procedure C ange | Effective February 10, 2023 

 Arkansas Workforce Centers no longer accept payments for 

unemployment insurance overpayments. 

 Arkansas Workforce Centers no longer mail payments for 

unemployment insurance overpayments to Benefit Payment 

Control on be alf of claimants. 

 Pre-printed envelopes addressed to Benefit Payment Control 

are available for pick up at any local Arkansas Workforce 

Center location.  
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